BPA Meeting Minutes 11/8/23

- Thanks to everyone who helped make Trunk or Treat so great! We had the largest participation with over 50 cars, and everything ran smoothly!
- Book fair is going on this week, so thanks to all our volunteers!
- Fall fundraiser forms are due on **Monday November 13**! Everything must be turned into the company on Tuesday.
 - O Delivery is Wednesday 12/13. We will need volunteers to help sort the items at 1, then volunteers to help with pick up. Please message us if you can help!
 - o Pick up will be 2:30-5:30 in the High School cafeteria. Anyone picking up items will need to enter and exit the school from the High School doors, so if you are picking up an elementary student, you will have to go outside the elementary doors, walk around the school and enter through the HS doors. This is a school policy, and we cannot have parents walking through the school during dismissal times.
- The Holiday party is Tuesday 12/19. All room volunteers need to be at the school at 1:00 and will need to be out of the school at 2:30. If you plan to take your child home after the party, please sign out the child when you get to the school before the party.
 - Budget for the party is \$100/grade. For reimbursement, all receipts will need to be turned in.
 - Papers that were sent out to grade chairs will need to be filled out with volunteer names and activities and turned in to us by 12/11. Please also let a teacher in your assigned grade know the details of the party.
- This year due to space limitations in the building, we will not be hosting Santa's Workshop. We are working on an activity as an alternative for the elementary students.
- Treasurers Report: We currently have \$23,246.51 in the bank. We have paid:
 - \$186.66 for cookies for the middle and high school
 - o \$260 for change for the Book Fair
 - \$135.98 for Halloween bags for Trunk or Treat
 - We have a check pending for \$2500.00 to help purchase a book vending machine for the elementary school that is not reflected in the balance.
- Jessica Winters, Jane Bell and Eve Carlton volunteered to plan this year's 4th grade farewell. Their budget is \$500.
- Our next meeting will be Wednesday 12/6 at 6. Mr. Boles will be speaking about his antibullying campaign, so please try to make it!
- We opened the floor for any ideas/events members would be interested in seeing happen this year. A few ideas we talked about were hosting an elementary dance, doing some sort of teacher appreciation, creating an elementary yearbook, and having a 'liaison' to help teachers plan field trips for the elementary. If anyone has any other ideas or would like to help spearhead one of these ideas, please reach out to us!